
 

Luther Manor Continuing Precautions Related to COVID-19 
March 30, 2020 5:53 pm 
I am still delighted to say that at this time, there are no new cases of COVID-19 on 
either of Luther Manor campuses.  This remains our highest priority!   
 
There are no significant updates from over the weekend either, so no news was good 
news!  I do have more general updates of what is happening on the campus: 

 
● Not that we expected anything different, but when I came in this morning the first 

40 or so masks were complete, I had four more people reach out to me over the 
weekend and others requesting copies of the instructions, as people that did not 
get our update email had heard about it.  These are to be worn only if a resident 
needs to leave their apartment.  As you can see from this photo, our residents 
will be more safe after we let these sit per CDC and DOH guidelines, then they’ll 
be stylish too!  

 

 



 

 
● Our new meal delivery program in Independent Living started off as good as we 

could have imagined.  We made all our desired delivery times and had a handful 
of staff members help some residents manage the change.  Change seems to be 
the one constant since Coronavirus became a key word in our language! 
 

● We continue to use channel 956 to communicate with our residents anything 
pressing and also in our efforts to keep their mind, body and souls enriched!  Part 
of our new in house TV programming starts off with a morning prayer that is at 
9:30 am sharp each morning.  If you’d like to say it with us from wherever you 
are, we know with our continued faith we will overcome this together! 
 

“We pray to you, Almighty God, in this time of the Coronavirus. You are our 
refuge and strength, a very present help in time of trouble. Do not let us fail 
in the face of this evolving event. Uphold us with your love, and give us the 
strength we need. Help us in our confusion, and guide our actions. Heal the 
hurt, console the bereaved and afflicted, protect the innocent and helpless, 
and deliver any who are still in peril; for the sake of your great mercy in 
Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen.”  
 
We thank you for your support and we know your loved ones thank you for connecting 
with them!   
 
If someone shared this with you, you can subscribe to email updates by sending an 
email to CovidUpdates@LutherManor.org. You can also visit our website at 
www.luthermanor.org. Updates will also be posted to our Facebook page, 
LutherManorWI. Lastly, a Hotline is available for recorded updates. Call 414-831-9389.  
 
 


